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Dear All, 

Here we are a the end of term 3, which means we 
are half way through the academic year already!  
Time does fly when you are having fun that’s for 
sure. 

A big thank you to your continued support and 
engagement in our learning review meetings this 
week.  We really value your feedback on these – 
what you liked; what we could do better etc.  If you 
didn’t get a chance to complete a feedback form, 
please feel free to email me/us. 

Talking of feedback, we want to hear your views 
about our school so a survey is going out today to 
just you lovely Pawlett families.  We want to know 
what you feel we can do to make our school even 
better; we will listen. 

Thank you all for your continued support.  Have a 
great half term break and what ever you may be 
doing may it be full of fun, memory making and 
things that make you smile! 

See you bright and breezy on the 20th February 
2023. 

Emma Barker 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
There are still places available for Term 4 After 
School Club and Breakfast Club. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please go to Weduc Payments and Offers to 
book.  
 

 
 
Year 6 Parents/Carers, please don’t forget to 
fill in your childs consent form which can be 
found in your Forms area on Weduc. A 
reminder that your full payment can be made 
in instalment and does not need to be paid in 
full.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Please remember to book your child school 
lunches for Term 4. We are pleased to be 
able to offer our Pupils a new Spring & 
Summer Menu for next term, including a 
Rainbow themed menu on Thursday 23rd 
February. 
 

LEARNING REVIEWS 

  
It was so lovely to see so many families 
attending the learning reviews this week. It’s 
really beneficial for your child to have the 
opportunity to show you their work and be 
able to discuss with you their achievements 
and what they are working towards.  
 
This was our last Learning Review Meetings 
of the year, but if you would like to talk to the 
class teacher about anything regarding your 
child, please contact us to book an 
appointment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TERM 4 CLUBS 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL 

SPRING AND SUMMER MENU  

  

Monday – Messy Church 
Tuesday – Board Games Club 
Wednesday – Inspire Drama 
(KS2) 
Thursday – Textiles Club 
Friday – Explorers Club 
 

http://www.pawlettprimaryschool.co.uk/


Below is some guidance around when you 
can and cannot send your child into school 
with an illness. Please see: 
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-
for-school/  

 
 
This is also saved in your Digital Library on 
Weduc for future reference.  

 
We are really pleased to now be able to offer 
Tuning into Kids sessions in the evenings, 
6pm till 8pm. Please see the Weduc 
newsfeed for more information and dates. 
Alternatively you can see the school office or 
Sally Jeffries.  
 
 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 
February 
Friday 10th  – End of Term 3 & School Disco 
Monday 20th  – Return to school for Term 4 
 
March 
Thursday 2nd  – World Book Day 
Scholastic book fair – TBC 

 

TERM DATES 

Term 3  
Tuesday 3rd January – Friday 10th February 
 
Term 4  
Monday 20th February – Friday 31st March 
 
Term 5  
Monday 17th April – Friday 26th May  
(Monday 8th May - Bank Holiday) 
 
Term 6  
Monday 5th June – Friday 21st July  
 

RM 
DATES 

READING CAFÉ 

 

Next terms Reading Café will be at 3.15pm on 
the below dates : 
Monday 20th Feb, Tuesday 28th Feb, 
Wednesday 8th March, Thursday 16th March, 
Friday 24th March, Monday 27th March.  
 

ATTENDANCE 

 
We can’t stress just how important good 
school attendance is. Every minute of every 
day counts towards your child becoming the 
very best version of themselves. Our 
expectation for attendance is 96% (DfE 
figure). Going forward, we would like to share 
with you each classes attendance throughout 
the Term. Below is an attendance table for 
the week ending Friday 20th January 2023 to 
show you what the average attendance is for 
each year group. The TPLT column shows 
the average attendance for each year group 
across the five primary schools in the Trust. It 
shows that we all need to continue working 
very hard to improve attendance and your 
support with this is crucial. 

 

Year Group Attendance  TPLT 

1 93% 94.3% 

2 91.4% 94.3% 

3 91.9% 92.6% 

4 93.6% 94.5% 

5 95.0% 93.0% 

6 94.5% 93.1% 

Overall 93.4% 93.5% 

 
For World Book Day this year (Thursday 2nd 
March) we will be doing a Vocabulary Parade and 
are inviting all children (and staff!) to dress as a 
word. How creative can you be? If you need 
ideas, Pintrest and Google are a good place to 
start.  
 
 

ILLNESS AND SCHOOL 

TUNING INTO KIDS 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


 
It’s that day of the week that we celebrate our 
superstars of the week!  
 
Week 1 –  
Hot Choc Friday : Freddie, Baylee, Bethany 
Learning Champion : Ebony, Bradley, Joshua, 
Alfie, Darcie, Nala 
 
Week 2 – 
Hot Choc Friday : Oliver, Parker, Ava P 
Learning Champion : Harley, Sienna, Frankie, 
Alexa and Tristan 
 
Week 3 –  
Hot Choc Friday : Cooper, Frankie, Milly 
Learning Champion : Oliver, Arla, Alexa and 
Joshua 
 
Week 4 – 
Hot Choc Friday : Sienna, Baidan, Darcie 
Learning Champion : Amy, Jessee, Bella and Lou 
 
Week 5 – 
Hot Choc Friday : Mitchell, Arla, Nala 
Learning Champion : William, Luke, Henry and 
Ava P 
 
Week 6 –  
Hot Choc Friday : Sienna, Brooklyn, Milly 
Learning Champion : Edith, Freddie, Robyn, Bella 
and Dylan  

 

 
If you have any Safeguarding concerns or just 
need to speak to a member of Staff confidentially 
you can book an appointment with our Designated 
Safeguarding Lead, Emma Barker or our Deputy 
Safeguarding Leads, Lesley Grant or Sally Jeffries. 
Please get in touch with the school office to 
arrange this.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A big thank you if you took the time to 
complete the TPLT Parent Survey that we 
shared with you on Weduc. Your responses 
will help the TPLT to see how processes are 
working across the board in all of their 
schools.  
 
We would now like to invite you to give 
feedback on Pawlett Primary School 
Academy as a whole. This feedback is 
invaluable to us and helps us to ensure that 
we are providing the best possible education, 
care and support for your child. Your opinion 
really matters to us.  
 
Please visit your Weduc newsfeed where you 
will find a link to the survey.  

 
Our lovely PTA are hosting a School Disco at 
the Pawlett Pavilion TONIGHT to celebrate 
the end of term 3!  
 
Pawlett Preschool children are also invited. 
 

 
 
Please note – Children must be 
accompanied by a Parent at the Pavilion and 
Children are not be left under the PTAs 
responsibility. 
 

HOT CHOC FRIDAY  
SAFEGUARDING SCHOOL DISCO 

SCHOOL PARENT SURVEY 


